MUTIARA INTERNATIONAL
GRAMMAR SCHOOL SDN BHD somran

DISCOVERING POTENTIAL - LEARNING TO CARE + RESPECTING DIFFERENCES

14th February 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

INITIATION OF WEEKLY SALIVA ANTIGEN SELF TEST FOR EARLY YEAR
(NURSERY) & RECEPTION STUDENTS

As we are living with the ongoing global COVID-19 pandemic with the recent increasing
number of cases and new variants, we have decided to take extra precautionary measures
amongst the Early Year and Reception students.

WEEKLY SALIVA ANTIGEN SELF TEST

The interaction between the students and teachers in Early Year & Reception are known to be
much closer as the teachers are required to closely monitor and guide the younger students
during teaching and learning compared to the older group students. Due to this inevitable
situation, we would like to get your assistance to test your child for COVID-19 weekly
using the saliva antigen self test kit at home on Sundays and email the image of the test

result directly to me at (reka.ramakrishnan@migs.edu.my) and cc Ms Sheena at
(rajasheena.safian@migs.edu.my) before sending your child to school on every Monday.

The same applies to our Early Year & Reception Teachers as they will also conduct their
Antigen Self Test at home every Sunday and mail the results to me. Through this way, we are
able to monitor everyone’s health status weekly and avoid possible new clusters at school by
taking early precautions.

At this point due to the increasing number of daily cases, you may also get your child a face
shield and wear it together with the face mask everyday to school as they are not vaccinated.

As always, I appreciate your constant support and cooperation.
Take care and stay safe. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Reka (RN) Mr John P Birch
School Nurse Principal
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